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29th November 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Whilst all the children have settled well into Nursery, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you all 
around the importance of attendance.  
 
Within the School Nursery admissions policy – “The ethos of our Early Years provision is about school 
readiness” and as parents “you commit your child to learning every day during term time.” 
 
I appreciate that young children are prone to catching illnesses, especially in Nursery settings. Of 
course, if your child is ill, they would need to stay at home until they are better. However, I would like to 
encourage you to ensure your child attends their sessions where possible, so they can benefit fully from 
our provision. 
 
If you have any questions or worries concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
 
Miss Cindy Maskell 
Nursery Teacher 
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